NONTRAD NEWS

MAY 2024

ASONEWS@UWW.EDU



THANK YOU DR. SMITH

AFTER 23 YEARS AT THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-WHITEWATER, DR. LAUREN SMITH, DIRECTOR OF ADULT LEARNING, HAS ACCEPTED A DEAN POSITION AT ROLLINS COLLEGE IN FLORIDA AND WILL BE TRANSITIONING TO THE POSITION OVER THE SUMMER. DR. SMITH FOUNDED CREDIT FOR PRIOR LEARNING AND THE WARHAWK EMERGENCY FUND 10 YEARS AGO. SHE HAS SERVED AS DIRECTOR OF ADULT LEARNING FOR A DECADE AND THE CHAIR OF WOMEN'S AND GENDER STUDIES FOR 9 YEARS, AS DIRECTOR OF ADULT LEARNING DR SMITH HAS HELPED HUNDRED OF STUDENTS ON THEIR PATH TO THEIR DEGREE. WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK DR. SMITH FOR ALL HER WORK AND WISH HER THE BEST ON THIS NEW JOURNEY!

CONGRATS GRADS

We wanted to take a minute and congratulate all the hard work you have put forth and really highlight the achievements you have made getting to that stage! If you would like us to highlight you on the Facebook page, please send us a little piece about yourself. https://www.facebook.com/groups/1206793626472851



CELEBRATION IN THE NONTRAD PAD

We would like to take the time to celebrate all the hard work nontraditional students have put into earning their degrees. Friday, May 3rd, we will be having cupcakes in the Non-trad Pad for anyone to swing by and enjoy. Congratulations to the graduates and well done everyone!

